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Hi everyone, 
Some very old things were found in our classroom on Monday. An old lantern, an old bottle of 
grog, a rusty lock, and an old letter. We decided that they were from the past.  
 

In literacy we read an information book called Pirates in the Past. It was about an evil pirate 
called Blackbeard who lived a long time ago. We found out about all the mischief he got up to 
like stealing pirate ships. We said that a long time ago, the police might have made a Wanted 
poster to find him. So we decided to make our own Wanted poster to help. 
 

In our maths this week, we have been helping people flee from Blackbeard. We helped to put 
them on the ships so that they could sail away. But only 5 people could fit. We have been 
counting in 5s to see how many people could get away. 
 

We have finished off our pirate ship this week equipped with telescopes, pirate hats and cannon 
balls! 
 

In come and see we have started our new topic, Our Wonderful World. 

House Points 

Well done everyone!  

Matthew – Alex 

Mark – Mia 

Luke – Emily 

John - Taylor 

Good Work 
Alice made a Wanted poster 

to try and catch the evil 
pirate, Blackbeard! 

 

Show and Tell 
We loved looking at a London pop-up book showed lots of parts of London. We spotted Big Ben! 
We listened to some information about The Avengers. We looked at a very cool lava lamp. We 

celebrated two achievements; swimming and football. We heard about a trip to Manchester 
museum to see the dinosaurs and pre-historic animals and a trip to Liverpool museum to see the 

Terracotta Army. We heard all about winning a race on holiday. We read a letter from the 
tooth fairy and finally, we heard all about a Glamping trip to Wales. We heard that the ice-

cream is rather good there!         

Reward Afternoon 
For our reward we have had a movie afternoon. It 

was like being at the cinema! 

Have a good weekend`! 
 

Health and Well-Being Week 
Next week we’ll be having lots of fun keeping fit and 
healthy so the children are to wear their PE kits all 
week. PE shorts and t-shirt if it’s warm and joggers, 
PE t-shirt and a jacket if it’s cold. Trainers instead 

of pumps  

Trip to SEALIFE 
Thank you to those who have return permission slips and 
money. If you haven’t already please could you return 
them as soon as possible so that we are able to pay and 

secure the booking. Thank you 
 


